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British Science Week - Silly Science Workshop 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged a science workshop for all year groups in 

celebration of British Science Week. The event will run throughout the day with each class having 

their own workshop. 

All classes will have the opportunity to meet Professor Nitrate who will demonstrate fun 

experiments for all to enjoy!  

We are asking for a contribution of £2 per pupil to go towards this event, please pay via ParentPay 

by Friday 15th March 2024.   

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Tuvey 

Class 5 Teacher (Science lead) 

 


